
As indicated in the previous UI Standard Service & Last Resort Service RFP, the State of 
Connecticut has notified UI that it is considering switching its load to competitive supply 
effective July 1, 2017. If this occurs, UI estimates that this will result in an aggregate monthly 
load reduction to each 10% Standard Service tranche (as follows)*: 
  

 
  
*Note that this is an estimate only. UI cannot provide any assurance that these amounts are accurate or 
whether or not the State of Connecticut will switch to competitive supply.  


